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The so-called "Right to Farm" Bill includes the toughest penalties for farm trespass in the 
country - including up to three years' jail time and $22,000 in fines. 
 
This bill is simply another attempt to appease lobbyists from the animal agribusiness industry 
and frighten whistleblowers into silence. 
 
It is an outrage and an attack on transparency. 
It is designed to allow animal cruelty to go on behind locked doors and away from public 
scrutiny. 


